Eid Mubarak!

[’'m grateful to once again have the opportunity to wish a blessed and happy Eid al-Fitr to all who
celebrate.

The Muslim community has spent the last season of Ramadan showing gratitude, giving back to
their communities, and celebrating this holiday with loved ones. I hope that all of your prayers
have been heard and the next year is full of love, health, happiness, and success!

The Muslim community in Colorado and around the world has made incredible sacrifices during
the holy month of Ramadan. At the same time, you have continued to serve as leaders in your
towns and cities as you do throughout the year. As neighbors, it’s important that we continue to
listen to and respect voices from the Islamic faith.

The strength and hope of the Muslim community is inspiring. I hope that you are able to enjoy a
filling feast and an abundance of joy with your family and loved ones this Eid!

Sincerely,

John Hickenlooper
United States Senator



